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I fully support any measures that allows protection (via Class C felony legal 

measures) of ALL hospital staff from the violence that is too prevalent.  It is about 

time the world stops abusing nurses (mostly women of course) especially our ED 

colleagues in particular. People must take responsibility for their own actions: good 

and bad, regardless of the decisions that they might of made prior that yield such 

undesirable behavior.  

 

Thanks for any help you can give to this matter. 

 

Gwen Schneider DVM, RN, BSN, CCRN 

 

 


